RE: CPN 22-085 Valerio Residence - Response Letter/Plans

Brabant, Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>
Thu 1/19/2023 11:20 AM

To: Michael Francisco <mfrancisco@marksengineering.com>;Brennan Marks
<bmarks@marksengineering.com>;Lindsey Tidd <ltidd@marksengineering.com>;Shawna Bonshak
<sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>;Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Cc: Sowinski, Collin <Collin.Sowinski@mrbgroup.com>;Kim Burkard <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>

Please note that MRB has completed a review of the submitted revised materials and all of our comments have
been addressed. We have no further comments.

LANCE BRABANT / MRB Group / 585.381.9250

From: Michael Francisco <mfrancisco@marksengineering.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 3:54 PM

To: Brabant, Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>; Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>;
Sowinski, Collin <Collin.Sowinski@mrbgroup.com>; Lindsey Tidd <Itidd@marksengineering.com>;
kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org; shonshak@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: CPN 22-085 Valerio Residence - Response Letter/Plans

Here are the updated plans and response letter for Valerio Residence. Also attached are the requested
documents.

Mike Francisco
Engineer |

I.T. Manager

Marks Engineering, P.C
4303 Routes 5 & 20
Canandaigua, NY 14424
585-905-0360 ext. 108



